
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release                                                                                                                           November 1, 2019 

CORONA FIRE DEPARTMENT SEEKS PUBLIC ASSISTANCE IN FIRE INVESTIGATIONS 

CORONA, CA– The Corona Fire Department is asking for the public’s help in finding the person or persons 

responsible for two separate fires that occurred last week at the Penrose Apartment Community, located at the 

corner of River Rd. and N. Cota St. in Corona. Based on evidence obtained by fire investigators, both fires are 

believed to have been deliberately set.  

The first fire occurred at approximately 11:46 p.m. on October 23, 2019 and caused extensive damage to four 

vehicles and a carport. The second fire occurred at approximately 1 a.m. on October 25, 2019 and destroyed 

one vehicle. The Corona Fire Department quickly extinguished both blazes. No firefighters or civilians were 

injured.  

Anyone with information, photos, or video footage of the fire is asked to contact Corona Fire Department – Fire 

Investigator Travis Boan by phone at 951-736-2219 or via email at Travis.Boan@CoronaCA.gov.  

  

Shown Above: Photos taken from the fire on October 23, 2019. 

About the City of Corona: Corona is located adjacent to Orange County California at the junction of the 91 and 
15 freeways with a population of more than 160,000 residents. For more information regarding The City of 
Corona visit www.CoronaCA.gov.  
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